
What a Week!
November 21, 2024

Thanksgiving and the letter L

By far the highlight of the week was our Feast of Friends! Pasta salad 
was the most unique item this year. Yes please, no thank you and 
many exclamation of “yum” were heard. Thank you parents for making 
this tradition so special! 

Spanish Vocab of the Week

In Spanish, Thanksgiving 
words continued on the 

menu! The tree of 
thankfulness was a lesson 
taught by Miss Estela who 

is working on clinical hours 
in preparation for student 

teaching with us in the 
spring. 

PLEASE SHARE WITH 
FRIENDS & NEIGHBORS!

We’re considering offering 
aftercare on a drop in basis 
beginning in January. Let us 
know if that’s something you 
might like! 

Important Dates!

No school - 11/22-12/1
Breakfast WIth Santa - 12/7
Holiday Program - 12/20 at 
9:00 am with 11:00 am 
dismissal
No school - 12/21 - 1/5 

Happy Thanksgiving from all of us 
to all of you! Mrs. Kanatas, Mrs. 
Nadkarni, Ms. Anaya, Ms. 
Bartholomew and Mrs. Rodriguez


